
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

12th October 2023  

  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Visit to Egyptian Museum and tour of East Riding Museum, Hull 

 

We are delighted to inform you that we have arranged a visit for our 

Year 4 pupils to both The Egyptian Museum and a tour of the East 

Riding Museum on Wednesday 8th November. 

 

This year, Y4 have been learning all about Ancient Egypt, their 

Pharaohs and way of life which will lend itself to the workshop and 

museum perfectly. At the workshop we will have the opportunity to 

explore an Egyptian gallery which is home to a 2600-year-old 

mummy and unique early replicas of King Tutankhamen’s treasures.  

 

We will be leaving school by coach at 9.00am and returning no later 

than normal finish time. Pupils will need to wear their school uniform 

and a waterproof jacket.  They will need to bring a healthy packed lunch and water bottle (no fizzy drinks 

please). If your child is in receipt of Free School Meals, our kitchen can provide a packed lunch – please 

book this via the school office. 

 

To enable us to facilitate this visit, we would like to request a voluntary contribution of £17 from 

parents/carers. Payment can be made via School Comms  (please contact the office if you need a link). 

 

Please also complete the Google Form to consent to your child taking part in this visit via this link: 

https://forms.gle/uCq58AVT5DB33NZK7 

 

 

Kind regards 

 

Miss Thompson  

Giant Pandas   
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